
6/2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten! Below is a list of the materials your child will use 

throughout the school year which is supplied by the school.  

  

Please be sure to have all your paperwork into the Palmerton office by August 1, 

2024. This includes medical records, baptismal certificate, birth certificate, 

immunization records and dental forms. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Dr. Chris Heery 
Principal 

 

        

================================================================ 

 

We will supply the following: 

 

Glue/glue sticks 

Construction paper 

Watercolors 

Pencil Case 

Pencils 

Journals 

Crayons 

Markers 

Handwriting tablets 

Folders 

Penmanship paper 

Erasers 

Scissors 


